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WELCOME BACK 
 

After months of waiting we are back for Mass in our own Church, at last. 
 

You are welcome on Saturday 4th, or on Sunday 5th, perhaps you would prefer Tuesday 

7th or Thursday 9th of July. Whatever you choose, welcome! 
 

If you are not in a position to come on one of those occasions, please, if you can, join us 

on Sun 5th at 11 am via LoughlinstownParishChurch facebook page.  
 

You will find there, from 10.45am the live video from our own Church, you will be a 

thousand times welcome. 
 

Our "Return Committee" has been very diligent in making sure that we have everything 

in order. A huge emphasis is placed on your SAFETY, Thank you to each member of 

our committee.  
 

We would like to thank all our volunteers for making our return possible.  

Without STEWARDS and CLEANERS it could not happen.  

 

 
 Church will open at 5.30pm on Saturday and 10.30am on Sunday 

 Stewards will be on hand to show parishioners to their seat  

(Please wait to be shown to your seat and follow the steward’s instructions. Do not 

change seats once seated)  

 Please wear a facemask if you can, without causing health issues to yourself 

 Please use hand sanitisers provided when entering the Church or bring your own 

sanitiser 

 There will be designated seating areas for families to sit together as well as separate 

seating places for individuals 

 Communion will be distributed to you in your seat by the Eucharistic Ministers. If you 

wish to receive please indicate this to the minister.  You are asked to sit up on the seat 

and not to kneel to receive communion.  Holy Communion will be brought to the 

Cherith. 

 We have 40 set places to accommodate those at mass including the priest, ministers, 

stewards etc, but not above 50 in total in the Church.  There are also 20 single seats in 

the Cherith from where parishioners can take part in the Mass on the TV 

 

 

Your brother in Christ 

 

_________________ 

Enda L. 

 

 

 

  

Fr. P. Enda Lloyd Co-Parish Priest  
10 The Oaks, Loughlinstown, Dún Laoghaire, Co. Dublin. A96 E9H6                                                              

Tel: 01-282 68 95    e-mail: parishofloughlinstown@gmail.com 

 

 


